
TRIANGLE INDUSTRIES LTD. 

 
810 – 789 West Pender Street 

Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 1H2 
 

 
 
 

TRIANGLE INDUSTRIES ANNOUNCES  

CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 

VANCOUVER,  BRITISH  COLUMBIA  -  May 28, 2019  -  Triangle  Industries  Ltd.  (the “Company”) 

(NEX:TLD.H)  announces that the board of directors of the Company has appointed Shim & Associates LLP, 

Chartered Professional Accountants as the Company’s new auditors, replacing Davidson & Company LLP, Chartered 

Professional Accountants.  

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Lucas Birdsall 
Director & CFO 

For further information, please contact:  

Lucas Birdsall 
Telephone:  (604) 687-2038 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange or its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 

TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 

 
Certain  information  set  forth  in  this  news  release  may  contain  forward-looking  statements  that  involve 

substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. These forward-looking statements are subject to numerous 

risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of the Company. Readers are cautioned   that  the   

assumptions  used   in  the  preparation   of  such   information,  although   considered reasonable at the time of 

preparation, may prove to be imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking 

statements. 


